End of Sale Announcement
Select HP Compact Flash cards

Announcement Date: January 13, 2012
Target End of Sale Date: April 1, 2012 or while supplies last

HP is announcing the end of sale on select HP Compact Flash (CF) cards, which are currently used by the
12500, 8800, 7500, Security Secblade, F5000, F1000-E, U200 and MSR product families. We will have the
same capacity CF card to replace these three cards.

HP is announcing the End of Sale of the CF cards listed below:

Product Number ‘ Product Description

JD276A HP 1G Compact Flash
JD277A HP 512M Compact Flash
JD278A HP 256M Compact Flash

Recommended Replacement Products

Planned End of Sale (ES) Product Recommended Replacement Product(s) ‘
Product Product Description | Target EoS Date | Product Product Description
Number (while supplies | Number

last)
JD276A HP 1G Compact Flash 1-Apr-12 JC684A HP X600 1G Compact Flash Card
JD277A | HP 512M Compact Flash 1-Apr-12 JC685A | HP X600 512M Compact Flash Card
JD278A | HP 256M Compact Flash 1-May-12 JC686A | HP X600 256M Compact Flash Card

There will be no functional difference from the ES products and replacement products.

Warranty Information
For warranty and support information, please refer to the below link:
www.hp.com/networking/warranty
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